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To: Food Service Management Companies doing business in New Mexico 

From: Mike Chavez, Assistant Director, Student Nutrition Bureau  

Re: Registration requirement 

Date:  February 24, 2014 

As many other states have already done, New Mexico is requiring registration by all Food 
Service Management Companies (FSMCs) that do business with School Food Authorities 
(SFAs) in New Mexico.  For School Year 2014-15, SFAs cannot contract with an unregistered 
FSMC.  SFAs in a renewal year must ensure that their current FSMC is registered.  Further, 
renewals of current contracts will be limited to three years. 

Please find a hard copy of the registration form enclosed.  You will also find a hard copy of the 
registration form posted for your use on the New Mexico Public Education Department Student 
Nutrition Bureau (SNB) website.  Please return the form to me as quickly as you can.  When 
your registration is complete, SNB will send you a letter of compliance that you may then use 
when submitting SFA bids. 

The New Mexico Public Education Department’s school nutrition bureau plan for School Year 
2014-15 is to have all FSMCs complete and in place in July, with the beginning of the new fiscal 
year. 
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